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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

In conformity with the requirements of Section 2.3.3 of the General Permit for Stormwater Discharges
from Small Storm Sewer Systems in Massachusetts, and Sections 18 through 25 of Chapter 30A of the
General Laws (Ter. Ed.), you are hereby notified that a public hearing will be held by the Department of
Public Works at the Foxborough Town Hall in the Gala Room, 40 South Street, Town of Foxborough
Massachusetts, on January 19, 2020 at 10:00 AM, to discuss the Town of Foxborough’s Stormwater

Management Program and compliance with permit requirements.

The current Stormwater Management Program document is available for download on the Town website

(www.foxboroughma.gov) under Departments > Highway > Stormwater Management. If you have any

questions or concerns feel free to contact the Town Engineer Lance DelPriore at 508-543-1228 or

Idelpriore@foxboroughma.gov.



